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I am in opposition of this bill.  Oregon's vote by mail system is cheaper to run and 

less prone to fraud than in person voting methods.  It is a process that should be 

improved upon, not removed.  Oregon's vote by mail system also helps more people 

be able to cast a vote, which is the most important thing.   

 

Please vote in opposition of this bill and keep our great vote by mail system intact.   

 

Thank you  


